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7th September 2023 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  

We are delighted to inform you about our upcoming trips in Year 6. 

Monday 2nd October: a visit to Kingley Vale as part of our geography learning journey ‘Who are Britain's National 
Parks for?’ Through visiting this beautiful part of the South Downs National Park, the children will gain a deeper 
understanding of the importance of National Parks, as well as using the environment as inspiration for their art 
work this half term. We will leave school around 9.30am and return by the end of the school day. 

Friday 3rd November: a visit to Fort Nelson for an immersive WW2 experience as part of our History learning 
journey ‘Why was winning the Battle of Britain in 1940 so important?’ Through role play, storytelling and object 
handling, the children will learn more about life for different groups of people during WW2, as well as why 
Portsmouth needed to be protected. We will leave school around 9.15am and return by the end of the school day. 

For both trips, the children will need to wear their school uniform, but they should wear trainers or walking boots. 
Please ensure that your child also has a waterproof coat in case of rainy weather. They will also need to bring a 
packed lunch: no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please. If your child is eligible for a Free School Meal and you would 
like to order a school packed lunch you can do this through the Parent Pay ordering system – please speak to the 
school office if you are unsure. Free School Meals packed lunch for the trip will need to be booked on Parent Pay 
by Friday 15th September.  

In order for these educational visits to take place, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £25.35. Please return 
the permission slip and payment by Friday 22nd September: please be aware that if we do not have enough 
contributions by this date we will have to cancel the trips. 

Yours sincerely, 
Mr Rock and Mrs Hodgson 

               

Y6 Visits to Kingley Vale – Monday 2nd October and Fort Nelson - Friday 3rd November  

 

I am willing for my child    _________________   _    in Class____________ 
to take part in the above visit. 

I understand that, while the school and helpers in charge of the party will take all reasonable care of the children, 

unless they are negligent they cannot be held responsible for any loss, damage or injury suffered by my child arising 

during or out of the journey. 

My child has  * no illness or physical disability 

* the following illness or physical disability:         

which necessitates the following medical treatment:          

I consent to any emergency medical treatment necessary during the course of the visit. 

 

Signed:  ___________  __________________   Parent / Guardian.  Date:  ____________ 

(*  Please delete as necessary). 

Contact telephone number      


